
17th November 2023  

SINGAPOREAN NOTICES TO MARINERS 

    

SECTION CONTENT  Page 
    

II Temporary and Preliminary Notices  1 

    

    

    

    

Monthly Edition No.11A 

Notices to Mariners 68T 

The supplementary Singaporean Notices to Mariners contains corrective information affecting charts 

published by the Hydrographic Division, Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore. The information  

contained in these Notices should be updated on the charts affected.  

The supplementary Singaporean Notices to Mariners can be accessed directly from the MPA website:  

www.mpa.gov.sg/media-centre 

 

Hydrographic Division 

Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore 

7B Keppel Road 

#20-00 Tanjong Pagar Complex 

Singapore 089055 

Tel  : 1800 272 7777 / (65) 6272 7777 

Email  : hydrographic@mpa.gov.sg 

Contact information: 

MPA Telegram Channel: MPA has launched a Telegram channel for notices and circulars. To stay  

updated, please subscribe via the following link https://go.gov.sg/mpa-telegram or scan the QR code: 
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II 

TEMPORARY AND PRELIMINARY NOTICES 

 
*(NM 68T/2023) : LEAST DEPTHS EXIST WITHIN TANJONG PAGAR TERMINAL BERTHS T6 & T7 

      
Description : 1. Least depths of 12.4m below CD at position Lat 1°15·868’N Long 103°50·845’E, and 

10.5m below CD at position Lat 1°15·950’N Long 103°50·772’E, exist within  

Tanjong Pagar Terminal berths T6 and T7. 

    

    2. Mariners are advised to navigate with caution. 

      
Charts affected : Dual Badged BA4037 

      

ENCs affected : SG5C4037 

      

*Source: Maritime and Port Authority of Singapore. 
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